MINUTES OF PACKARDS OF OREGON, INC., MEMBERSHIP MEETING September 13, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:08 p.m., at The Peppermill Restaurant, Aloha, OR, by Monte Glud, President (Co-Director).

Present: Monte Glud, President (Co-Director Elaine Glud, Secretary

Robert Douglas, Vice President (Co-Director)

John Imlay, EditorJoe SantanaDave McCreadyKarla HackneyFrankie DouglasTom TaylorGary MartinWilliam Price

Wade & Patsy Miller Susie & George Chobin

Robert & Kathryn Randall

Packards driven to the meeting this evening: Tom Taylor, Robert & Frankie Douglas, Robert & Kathryn Randall and Joe Santana.

Treasurer's Report (from Robert Douglas as Howard Freedman was absent): \$4,369.29.

Old Business: The Forest Grove Concours on July 23, 2016, was well attended and successful.

New Business: Guests Petr & Isaac Burunov, who were warmly welcomed by the Club. The Burunov's own a 1956 Buick Special Convertible and are quite interested in Packards.

George Choban discussed several things he is or has worked on, including charging batteries, overdrive transmissions, restoring his 1938 6-cylinder Packard and cooking stuffed peppers. Monte Glud passed around his picture album of restoration of his 1936 Packard 120 B Convertible. The 120 Packards are featured in the next Clipper and 3 (1937, 1938, 1939) were driven to the meeting tonight. Dave McCready was acknowledged and thanked for all his help in restoring the Randall, Douglas and Glud 120 Packards. Wade discussed fixing a problem on his 1954 Caribbean and Bill Price discussed fixing a transmission problem.

Karla handed out registration forms for The Packards of Oregon Annual Pumpkin Tour, October 14-16, 2016, and briefly went over the itinerary, which sounds interesting, informative and fun. The deadline for reserving rooms is 9/15/16. George Potter had been sent the Tour information and has placed it on the website.

The meeting adjourned.

Submitted by Elaine Glud, Secretary